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SUMMARY
Prohibits full-service restaurant from providing single-use plastic straw to consumer unless
consumer requests single-use plastic straw.

Establishes that Oregon Health Authority or local public health authority shall enforce prohibition in
course of inspecting full-service restaurant and impose civil penalty of not more than $25 per day
after second violation. Caps total civil penalty at $300 per full-service restaurant during one calendar
year.
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